
HOUSE COMMITTEE ON COMMERCE SUBCOMMITTEE ON LABOR

February 22, 1993 Hearing Room D 8:30 a.m.   Tapes 35 - 36

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Rep. John Watt, Chair Rep. Lee Beyer Rep. Michael
Payne Rep. Charles Starr Rep. Bob Tiernan

STAFF PRESENT:          Marilyn Johnston, Committee Administrator Rick
Gaupo, Committee Clerk

MEASURES CONSIDERED:       HB 2026 - Public Hearing and Work Session HB
2131 - Public Hearing HB 2133 - Public Hearing and Work Session HB 2172
- Public Hearing and Work Session HB 2520 - Public Hearing
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These minutes contain materials which paraphrase and/or summarize
statements made  during  this session.  Only  text  enclosed in
quotation marks report  a speaker's  exact words.  For complete contents
of the proceedings, please refer to the tapes. [--- Unable To Translate
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TAPE 35, SIDE A Chair Watt calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

009    PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 2026

Administrator Johnston submits and summarizes Staff Measure Summary and
impact statements - (Exhibit A)

WORK SESSION ON HB 2026

MOTION:  Rep. Tiernan moves that HB 2026-1 amendments BE ADOPTED

VOTE: In a  roll call vote  all members present  vote AYE. Reps.

Payne and Beyer are excused

CHAIR WATT declares the motion PASSED

MOTION: Rep. Starr moves that HB 2026, as amended, be sent to the full
committee with a DO PASS recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote all members present and vote AYE. Reps

Payne and Beyer are excused

CHAIR WATT declares the motion PASSED

Rep. Payne will carry the bill to the full committee

034    PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 2131

Administrator Johnston submits and summarizes Staff Measure Summary and
impact statements - (Exhibit B)

056  Peter Grundfossen, Portland  Housing Authority, testifies  in
support of the bill with a few minor changes



088  Stuart Kaplan, Oregon  ACLU, expresses concern  about privacy
matters of this bill >     Discussion with Rep. Payne about section 1

201    PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 2133

Administrator Johnston submits and summarizes  Staff Measure Summary -

(Exhibit C)

WORK SESSION ON HB 2133

Chair Watt  changes  the  work  session  to  a  later  date  for  more

consideration

235    PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 2172

Administrator Johnston submits and summarizes Staff Measure Summary and
impact statements - (Exhibit D)

248    WORK SESSION ON HB 2172

Rep. Tiernan  and Bob  Andrews  discuss overpayment  penalties  due to

distress

Rep. Starr and Bob Andrews discuss fiscal impact

MOTION: Rep. Tiernan moves that HB 2172,  as amended, be sent to

the full committee with a DO PASS recommendation

VOTE: In  a  roll  call  vote  all  members  present  vote  AYE.

Vice-Chair Beyer is excused

CHAIR WATT declares the motion PASSED

Rep. Tiernan will carry the bill to the full committee

400    PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 2520

Administrator Johnston submits and summarizes Staff Measure Summary and
impact statements  - (Exhibit  E) and  hands out  technical assistance

manual of the American With Disabilities Act - (Exhibit F)

Rosanna Creighton,  Citizens  for  a  Drug  Free  Oregon,  submits and

summarizes handouts - (Exhibit G)

Rep. Payne and Rosanna Creighton  discuss future employment for person

who has undergone rehabilitation

TAPE 36, SIDE A

107  Rep. Payne  and Rosanna  Creighton further  discuss whether
unemployment benefits could be received if the person went through
rehabilitation > Christine Chute,  Employment Division,  explains that 



such a person

would not be able to receive unemployment benefits

138    Bob Velander, Chemist, explains Oregon's drug testing policies >
Discussion with Rep.  Tiernan on methods  of verifying positive test

samples 291  >  Discussion with  Rep. Payne  about observed  testing and
 accuracy of test >     Discussion with Rep. Tiernan about testing
procedures

470  Answering  Chair  Watt, Rosanna  Creighton  states that  this  bill
does conforms with the American Disabilities Act.

TAPE 35, SIDE B

020  Christine Chute,  Employment Division,  supports the  bill but
expresses concern about  alcohol  testing  and believes  that  this 
bill  is in

violation of the American Disabilities Act

Rep. Payne  further pursues  the issue  of  whether one  could receive

unemployment benefits after rehabilitation

Rep. Manix speaks in support of the bill > Discussion with  Rep. Payne 
concerning unemployment  benefits after

rehabilitation

165    Chair Watt adjourns the meeting at 9:47 a.m.
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    Committee Administrator
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